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Following the introduction of the Population Management (Guernsey) Law, 2016 by the States of Guernsey, employment lawyer

Hana Plsek has joined the Chamber of Commerce's population sub-group.

Hana said: "While the new law has only just been implemented, there are a lot of implications for island businesses. I have been

advising clients as far back as last year to make sure that they fully understand the law and I think we need to make sure that this is

happening in an open forum.

"I hope that, through my role at Chamber, we can provide employers and employees with a better understanding of the changes

that they need to be aware of."

Hana, an associate at Collas Crill, is responsible for the day-to-day running of the �rm's employment team and housing practice.

She regularly advises on contentious and non-contentious matters ranging from con�dentiality and non-solicitation agreements in

connection with restructuring to redundancy and dismissal procedures for local �rms.

Hana has also been advising both employers and employees on the new law and what permits they will need to put in place.
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This note is a summary of the subject and is provided for information only. It does not purport to give specific legal advice, and before acting, further advice should always be
sought. Whilst every care has been taken in producing this note neither the author nor Collas Crill shall be liable for any errors, misprint or misinterpretation of any of the matters set
out in it. All copyright in this material belongs to Collas Crill.
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